

April 24, 2023

Fulcrum Community Resources P.O. Box 136 Nehalem, OR 97136

The Neah-Kah-Nie Music Program is very appreciative of the donation of \$1000.00 towards a soundroom project that started with a donation of equipment from the North Coast Music Project. We would particularly like to thank community members Richard Silverman, Beth Carter and Lucile Brook for their work that led to this donation.

Music education provides lifelong skills and a creative outlet that only enhances a traditional academic program. We appreciate the passion that our students, staff and community members have for the arts and hope that this donation provides a spark that will grow to light future pathways.

Sincerely,

Heidi Buckmaster, Ed. D.

Principal, Neah-Kah-Nie High School